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Dear Editor, 

This letter is to appreciate your decision in granting waiver of English language editing of manuscript # 

54972 by Shaik, Slotwiner, Gustafson and myself. While the corresponding author Dr. Dai is non-native 

speaker of English, Drs Shaik, Slotwiner and Gustafson are all native English speakers. They have 

carefully read and edited the manuscript, in particular, from English language standpoint.  

 

We appreciate your decision in granting waive the requirement of English Editing Certificate for this 

manuscript.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Xuming Dai MD, PhD, FACC, FSCAI 
Interventional Cardiology 
New York Presbyterian Medical Group – Queens 
56-45 Main Street, Flushing, NY 11355 
 
Associate Professor of Clinical Medicine (Cardiology) 
Weill Cornell Medical College 


